
From: Nechama Bendet  

To: "fcdc@parliament.vic.gov.au" <fcdc@parliament.vic.gov.au>

Subject:Victorian Government Inquiry into Handling of Child Abuse by Religious and Other Non-
Government Organisations 

Please find attached Yeshivah Centre’s submission to the Victorian Government Inquiry into 
Handling of Child Abuse by Religious and Other Non-Government Organisations.  

 Please feel free to contact me if you require any additional information.  

 Regards, 

 Nechama. 

 

 This email message has been sent by:  

Nechama Bendet 
General Manager 
The Yeshivah Centre 
T 9522 8244 
F 9522 8266 
E Nechama.Bendet@yeshivahcentre.org 
A 88 Hotham St 
St Kilda East 3183 
 
Disclaimer 
This message and any attachment are provided without responsibility in law for their accuracy or 
otherwise and without assumption of a duty of care by the Yeshivah Centre. 

Whilst every attempt has been made to ensure material in this email is free from computer viruses 
or other defects, the attached files are provided, and may only be used, on the basis that the user 
assumes all responsibility for use of the material transmitted. 

This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain 
confidential and privileged information. Any dissemination, distribution or copying by anyone other 
than the intended recipient of this email is strictly prohibited. If you receive this email in error, 
please notify us immediately and destroy the original message. 

 










